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Madsen, Christina

From: Submissions
Sent: Monday, 18 January 2021 12:39 PM
To: Naughton, Sasha
Subject: FW: Ability for Western Power to deploy SPS - consultation 

 
 

From: Sarah Silbert <SSilbert@agl.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 16 December 2020 4:29 PM 
To: Submissions <Submissions@energy.wa.gov.au> 
Cc: Patrick Whish-Wilson <PWhish-Wilson@agl.com.au>; Patrick Peake <p.peake@perthenergy.com.au> 
Subject: Ability for Western Power to deploy SPS - consultation  
 
Hello  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed amendments to the regulations as set out in the 
Electricity Corporations (Electricity Generation and Retail Corporation Area of Operation) Amendment Regulations 
2020.   
 
We have reviewed the changes and have no further comment on the proposed amendments.  
 
We look forward to more information on how stand alone power systems will operate in the market, including: how 
energy produced by the SPS will be billed; how a customer will be disconnected for non-payment; whether those 
customers connected to a SPS will be treated as contestable; and, the broader impacts of SPS as they increase in 
number on the capacity and generation markets moving forward.  We also look forward to greater clarity as to how 
SPS will treated under the next Access Arrangement, including whether there will be a specific distribution reference 
service, and how the cost allocation for SPS will be treated.  Any further information would be appreciated.   
 
Kind regards, Sarah  
 
 
Sarah Silbert 
Regulatory Strategy Manager 
Policy and Markets Regulation  
  
m: 0400813300 
e: SSilbert@agl.com.au 
 

 
I work in AGL’s Perth office.  
 
 

 
 

   


